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I oppose this measure as a citizen of the United States and the State of Oregon. 

Remembering a time around the Civil War when democrats and republicans joined 

together to vote a new party opposed to slavery. We need to come together once 

again to ensure the pandering stops. As a veteran and merchant marine master I 

have served in all regards with "Minority" members of our Navy, merchant marine 

and unions. This does nothing but divide us. Stop this experiment now. 


